
PTA meeting 12th Sept 

 

PTA members  

Chair - Alan  

Treasurer - Angela 

Secretary - Clare & Emma 

 

Committee - Karen Mc, Karen S, Nicola T and Kirsty Kelly 

 

New Member - Charlene Spence  

 

Gerda is no longer a member 

 

Mrs Forbes advised that there are 2 coffee mornings coming up for the British Heart 

Foundation and Macmillan, he will try and find us some new members lol  

 

Allocation of Funds 

 

We have quite a bit of money to spend for the school.  

It was agreed that we would give every class £50 again for them to spend on what they 

need, this was greatly appreciated last term. Angela will arrange for this and hand the 

cash into the school.  

 

Mrs Smith also asked if we could fund trolleys for purposeful play. As the school don't 

have many parent helpers, teachers don't have time to set up and clear away, trolleys 

would make this easier. Mrs Smith to find out how many are needed and a cost 

 

Halloween Disco 

 

DJ booked, office will print off tickets  

Agree to sell usual tuck & glow items  

 

Christmas Fair  

 

Fair is booked for Sat the 3rd of December. This will be discussed further at next 

meeting  

 

Date of Next Meeting - Tue 3rd Oct 


